
Wildflower	Report	for	August.	
	
Due	to	the	intense	heat	on	Wednesday,	11th	August	our	wildflower	walk	along	
Ramshaw	Railway	was	postponed	to	the	following	Wednesday,	20th	August	when	6	of	
us	identified	40	flowers	on	a	considerably	cooler	day.	
	
We	identified	some	that	were	unusual	or	new	to	us	-	Sticky	Groundsel,	Common	Hemp-
nettle,	Black	Nightshade,	Bird’s	Eye	Speedwell,	Common	Toadflax	and	Common	
lambsquarters.	We	also	came	across	Sweet	Alyssum	which	is	a	wild	flower	but	is	more	
commonly	cultivated	as	a	garden	plant.	
	
A	complete	list	of	the	flowers	identified	has	been	sent	to	the	Group	members.	
	
Our	next	walk	is,	again,	a	railway.	Meeting	in	Mickleton	railway	station	car	park	on	
Wednesday,	10th	September	for	a	2pm	start.	Alternatively	contact	the	Convenor	for	
more	details	of	this	walk	or	the	Group	in	general.	
	
Anne	Thomson,	Convenor	
 


